
Postgraduate Education Officer Report 
July 

• Throughout May and June, we attended in house officer training to get a grasp of 
what an officer role is all about. We got handovers from our predecessors which 
allowed us to see what the job entailed and what a day to day schedule would 
look like. 

• Acted as a representative attending numerous graduation ceremonies. 
• We attended USI Student Union Training in Tralee over 5 days, networking with 

other unions in the South. We delved deep into the workings of a National Union 
and attended sessions on various topics.  

• Attended Pride 2024.  
• Planning for Faculty and School Reps took place for the undergraduate reps with 

the help of SU Voice, followed by the training which was held in August. 
• Meetings and greetings with various university staff within all faculties discussing 

plans for the year and understanding how they could be of help.  
• Worked with SU Voice surrounding reps and understanding how this system 

works. Priorities that were worked on last year and evaluating the outcomes. 
How to have that link with the university surrounding reps etc.  


